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SSCC Awards Dylan Phillip Wilson and Nathan Paeltz 
Memorial Scholarship to Drew Dotson and Audree Howell  

 
The Southern State Community College Foundation has announced Drew Dotson and Audree 
Howell as the recipients of the Dylan Phillip Wilson and Nathan Paeltz Memorial Scholarship 
for the 2023-2024 academic year. 
 
A 2023 graduate of Eastern Brown High School, Dotson was also enrolled as a College Credit 
Plus student and simultaneously earned his Associate of Science degree at Southern State.  He 
plans to continue his education at Southern State in the Computer Science program and pursue a 
career in Cybersecurity.    
 
Audree Howell, daughter of an inaugural supporter and in Dylan and Nathan’s close circle of 
friends, will be attending Ohio University. She is a graduate of Mount Notre Dame High School 
and will be pursuing political science in the next few years. 

 
The Dylan Phillip Wilson and Nathan Paeltz Memorial Scholarship fund was established in 2006 
in memory of Dylan Phillip Wilson, a 1993 graduate of Georgetown High School, and was 
modified in 2014 to include Nathan Paeltz, Dylan’s long-time childhood friend.  This fund serves 
to honor both of these young men and is designed to serve graduates from Eastern Brown High 
School, Ripley Union Lewis Huntington High School, and Georgetown High School with a 
minimum GPA of 3.0.   
 
The scholarship criteria and selection are overseen by Dylan and Nathan’s close personal friend, 
Jon Linkous, a long-time partner and Chair of the Southern State Community College 
Foundation. 
 
“It always brings great pleasure to the family and friends of both Dylan Wilson and Nathan 
Paeltz to continue to see individuals receiving scholarships from the fund that was created on 
their behalf to help keep both of their memories burning bright,” said Linkous. 
 
To learn more about the College’s Foundation and scholarship opportunities, please visit 
www.sscc.edu/financialaid/scholarships.shtml.  For more information on the stewardship role of 
the Southern State Foundation, please visit www.sscc.edu/about/foundation.shtml. 

 

Contact: Elizabeth Burkard 
SSCC Director of Marketing 
937-393-3431, Ext. 2624 
800-628-7722, Ext. 2624 
eburkard@sscc.edu 
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### 

Southern State Community College does not discriminate, in its programs or activities, against applicants, employees, or students based on race, 
color, religion, gender, gender identity or expression, national origin (ancestry), military status (past, present or future), disability, age (40 years 
or older), status as a parent during pregnancy and immediately after the birth of a child, status as a parent of a young child, status as a nursing 
mother, status as a foster parent, genetic information, or sexual orientation. Questions about this should be directed to the Lead Title IX 
Coordinator, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133; (937) 393-3431. The following people have been designated to handle inquiries regarding 
the non-discrimination policies: 

Dr. Jessica Wise, Title IX Coordinator 
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133 | jwise@sscc.edu | 800.628.7722, Ext. 5510 

Dr. Peggy Chalker, Title IX Investigator 
351 Brooks-Malott Road, Mt. Orab, OH 45154 | pchalker@sscc.edu | 800.628.7722, Ext. 2880 
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